
February l ltr '2011

Mr Malcolm Roberts
180 Haven Road
PIJ!.LENVALE Q]d 4069

Dear Mr Robert

Thank you for your corespondencei dated Monday, February 4'" 2013 in relation the govenlment's
tax on carbon, which I have rcad with interest.

I understand that the Shadow Minister for Climate Action, Environment and Heritage, Mr Greg Hunt
MP and your Federal Member for Ryan, Ms Jane Prentice MP are aware of your concems.

Once again thanl you for taking the time to wdte to me.

Yours sincerely


